
 
NORTH CAROLINA 

PUBLIC STAFF 
UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 
January 30, 2018 

 
M. Lynn Jarvis, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
Mail Service Center 4325 
Raleigh, North Carolina  27699-4300 
 

Re: Docket No. E-100, Sub 147 – Motion for Extension of Time 
 
Dear Ms. Jarvis: 
 
 In connection with the above-referenced docket, I transmit herewith for filing 
on behalf of the Public Staff the Motion for Extension of Time. 

 
 By copy of this letter, we are forwarding copies to all parties of record. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
      /s/ Tim R. Dodge 

Staff Attorney 
tim.dodge@psncuc.nc.gov 
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